
Free and Open to the Public

THE VERY BEST OF CARE

Thursday, August 7, 6:30 p.m.

Southworth Library

Join local author Julie Hatch for a discussion of her new book,
The Very Best of Care, a medical thriller drawn from her 

experiences working in pediatric and neonatal intensive care.

When a young mother delivers her baby three and a half months 
early, she gets caught up in a labyrinth of hospital secrecy, 

corruption and cover-up that  puts her son’s life at risk.

For more information, e-mail fodl.libraries@gmail.com. 
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